
 

 
 

Mountford Manor Primary School, Bothwell Road, Swindon, SN3 3EZ 
T: 01793 536494      E: admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk  
www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk  
 

Friday 17th January 2025 

Topic – Tomorrow’s World 

Value of the Term – Responsibility 

 

 

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had a fabulous week in school with lots of great learning going on across the school with our new 
topics and values in every classroom. It has been great to see the immersive studio coming to life with new 
learning experiences too. Year 6 have been amazing this week completing their mock SATs papers, we are 
very proud of them and their achievements.  
 
We now have our community bike library in place, we have 20 bikes that will be available for you to borrow 
as a family over a weekend or during the half-term break. We have 2 adult sized bikes and 18 bikes of 
different sizes, look out for more information coming out soon of how you can loan the bikes.  
 
We have celebrated these children in assembly today for achieving the certificate of excellence or the 
values award for their class:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our attendance winners this week are Year 6 with an amazing 99.2%.  Well done everyone!  
These children have received their 50 reads prize and chosen a book from the vending machine this week: 
David and Nadim in Reception, Miya, Anastasia, Leo and Freddie 
in Year 2.  
 

Our housepoint winners of the week as shown in the graph are 
Longleat. As you can see, another very close contest this week. 
The running totals are mounting up and we will see who the 
Mountford winners of the term will be at the end of this term.  
 

185
123

191 192

0

100

200

300

Bowood Lydiard Avebury Longleat

Housepoints

mailto:admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk
http://www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk/


 

 
 

Mountford Manor Primary School, Bothwell Road, Swindon, SN3 3EZ 
T: 01793 536494      E: admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk  
www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk  
 

Friday 17th January 2025 

Topic – Tomorrow’s World 

Value of the Term – Responsibility 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reminder – Kirk Anderson is a well-known and highly respected specialist nurse who supports children and 
families with Autism. He is coming into school on Friday 31st January to do a talk for parents and carers 
from 9:30-11:30 on managing challenging behaviour. This is a one-off opportunity so pop the date in your 
diary and come along to listen to what he has to say.  
 
We also started our new positive playtime project this week, look out for more details and news around 
how that is going soon!  
 
Stay safe and have a lovely weekend.  
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 

 

 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Tuesday 21st January – Year 1/2 trip  
 

Friday 31st January – 9:30-11:30 Managing Challenging 
Behaviour workshop led by Kirk Anderson in school all 
welcome 
 

Tuesday 11th February – Safer Internet Day  
Planetarium in school   
 

Wednesday 12th February – Wonderful Wednesday 
8:40am EY classes 2pm Years 1-6 
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